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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
The Committee has considered the scope and project plan of the review of 
Highway Network Management.  
 
The Committee considered that the inclusion of ‘pavement parking’ as one of 
the main issues of the review would make the scope of the review too large 
for the Committee to undertake at this time. The Committee therefore 
considered that ‘pavement parking’ should form the basis of a separate review 
following the current review.  
 
At the first meeting of the Committee, Members received information from 
Richard Bradley (Care for Your Area Service Manager) Brian Buckley (Group 
Leader: Highway Network Management) and Mike Robinson (Head of 
Technical Services). 
 
Timescale for review 
 
The review is scheduled to report to Cabinet in November. 
 
Monitoring 
 
The Committee will be receiving the Action Plan for the implementation of 
recommendations from the Sustainable School Travel Strategy review.  
 
In common with the other Select Committees, the Committee will also be 
receiving Progress Updates on outstanding recommendations from previous 
reviews.  
 
 
 
 
 


